From: I

Sent: 22 March 2022 22:31
To: Licensing <licensing@north-norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: New inn Horning .Licenced hours extension 11pm to 00.30am

Dear Sirs I have a 53 years connection with Horning and its pubs I have never felt any of the
3 pubs in Horning needed a late licence. I object on the grounds that the application is going
to create lots of noise late at night in a very quiet rural village .Regards






